Photo caption
Students begin interviewing Hispanic Community leaders for “Seguin Stories – Historias de Seguin,” one of the service learning projects involving students, faculty, and staff members.  See story below.

News
 One of the Service Learning projects that involves TLU and Seguin members is called "Seguin Stories - Historias de Seguin." On Monday, Jan.25, TLU faculty Chris Bollinger, Rocio Ocon-Garrido and Ana Maria Gonzalez; Center for Servant Leadership Director Tim Barr and students from SPAN 376 and Ethnography classes, had the opportunity to meet Seguin community members in preparation for the interviews that are part of the project.  Community members Ramon Salazar and Edward Davila have been leading the project since last year.


Central College Abroad on campus – Annique Kiel from Central College Abroad will be on campus today talking about their study abroad programs.  They offer programs in England, Wales, Spain, The Netherlands, China, Mexico, and Austria.  Kiel will be visiting classes in the morning, will host a table in the ASC over lunch, and will be meeting with interested students from 3 to 4 p.m. in Langner Hall 123.

If you have any questions, please contact Charla Bailey at ext. 8098 or at cbailey@tlu.edu.   

Black History Month – “Black in America, the TLU Experience” is Texas Lutheran University’s month-long celebration of Black History Month Feb. 1 to Feb. 27. 

Throughout the month, campus sponsored events will be held inviting students and faculty to learn more about the African American culture.

The Black History month committee cordially invites the outside community to a chapel service featuring TLU’s Shabach Gospel Choir 10 a.m. Feb. 10 at the Chapel of the Abiding Presence on campus.

Shabach will also sponsor “Christ Receiving Everlasting Worship (C.R.E.W.) Experience” Feb. 27 7 p.m. at Wupperman Little Theatre. Tickets are $3 for adults, $2 for non-TLU students and $1 for faculty, staff and students with an ID. Children under the age of six enter free of charge. 

See the calendar events on the TLU homepage or by clicking here. http://www.tlu.edu/i/events/blackhist.pdf

Plan ahead to be at Hein for Soul Food Night to Celebrate Black History Month
       
       Who: All TLU STUDENTS
       Where: Hein Dining Hall
       When: Wednesday, Feb. 10 from 4:30-7:30 p.m.
 
       "Please come and enjoy some soul food representing and celebrating the culture African Americans share with their friends and family"
 
 
 

